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Subject: Ref NYM/2018/0818/FL Hempsyke Cottage
Date: 04 January 2019 18:11:00
Attachments:

Dear Ms Helen Webster

Application for retention of double garage as built at Hempsyke Cottage, Littlebeck Lane, Littlebeck

I refer to your letter and email dated 21st December. I enclose an A4 pdf drawing showing the
additional elevation(s) as requested.

Whilse writing, I need to clarify that the elevation originally submitted with my site plan  should read
North Elevation, not West Elevation. The east elevation of the garage is the same as the west except
there is no rooflight or side door on that side

Please let me know if you require any further information

Nicholas Snow RIBA (ret'd)
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